
   

 

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

The RR Weekly – January 27-31 

 
Dear Robb Road Families, 
 
This week’s highlights: 
 
1. Family Literacy Day – Students are encouraged to dress as their favorite book 
character this Monday, January 27th for Family Literacy Day.  Special guests have 
been invited to read to classes and bookmarks will be offered to students. 

 

2. 100th Day of School – Comox Valley Food Bank Challenge: Grade 1 & 2 
students have been eagerly counting towards our 100th Day of School! To celebrate 
this special milestone, we are excited to host our 3rd Annual 100th Day Food 
Drive, challenging every classroom at ERR to collect 100 non-perishable food 
items to donate to the CV Food Bank. Please bring in your donations 
between February 3 and February 21.  All non-perishable food items are greatly 
appreciated.  Thank you for helping us celebrate our 100th Day of School by 
supporting food security in our community.  If you have any questions, please 
contact kristin.pittman@sd71.bc.ca or stacey.hartman@sd71.bc.ca. 
 

3. Messages from your PAC 

 

¥ Salad Bar – Tuesday, January 28th – grades 1-3 
¥ Hot Lunch – Thursday, January 30th – Cobs 

 

4. Lockdown Drill – This Thursday, January 30th at approximately 10:00 am, we'll 
be conducting our annual Lockdown Drill.  The purpose of such a drill, like a fire or 
earthquake drill, is for students and staff to simulate what to do in the unlikely event 
of an emergency.  The lockdown drill will be explained in advance by the classroom 
teacher and will be guided over the PA system. 

 

5. Cabane à Sucre / Maple Sugar Shack - The annual cabane à sucre will be held 
at École Au-coeur-de-l'île on Saturday, March 1st.  Doors open at 4:30 pm, traditional 
sugar shack meal is served at 5:00 pm with live entertainment by Fiddle Jam.  The 
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event is co-organized by the 3 French Immersion schools (Puntledge, Robb Road, 
Isfeld), and École Au-coeur-de-l'île.  Tickets ($10) for the Cabane à Sucre go on sale 
Tuesday, February 4th  and are in very limited supply. 
 

6. Parent Learning Events: 

 
Evening Series : A Conversation about Eating Disorders 
Coffee and Connection Morning Series – January and February Topics and Dates 
 
7. CPF Comox Valley Chapter Meeting: February 10, 6-7:30 PM at École 
Puntledge Park Elementary School Library - please, join us in supporting French 
learning in the community! 
 

8. Dates to Remember 
  
Monday, January 27th – Family Literacy Day 

Monday, January 27th – Grade 6 Basketball – boys@Aspen, girls@RR 
Wednesday, January 29th – Grade 7 Basketball – girls@RR, boys@Valley View 
Thursday, January 30th - Lockdown drill @ 10:00 am 
Monday, February 10th - CPF meeting @ 6-7:30 PM – Puntledge Library 

Monday, February 17th – Family Day (No School)  
Tuesday, February 18th – Non-instructional day (NO SCHOOL)  
Wednesday, February 26th – Pink Shirt Day 
Thursday, February 27th – School Spelling Bee (gr. 4-7) @ 12:30 
Saturday, March 1st – Cabane à sucre @ Coeur-de-l’île (tix on sale Feb. 4) 
Tuesday, March 4th – District Spelling Bee 

Thursday, March 6th – Spring Concerts @ 1 pm and 5 pm 
Friday, March 14th – Last day of school before Spring Break 
Monday, March 31st – First day of school after Spring Break 
 
Have a great week! 
 
S. 
 
Stéphane LeBlanc 
Directeur / Principal 
École Robb Road Elementary 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the 

Pentlach, E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am 
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thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their 

children. 


